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NORTHROP GRUMMAN
Northrop Grumman Corporation
Aerospace Systems
One Northrop Grumman Avenue
18 February 2014 El Segundo, California 90245-2845

Mr. Peter Zieve

President

Electroimpact, Inc.

4413 Chennault Beach Road
Mukilteo, WA 98275-5048

Dear Mr. Peter Zieve,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that Electroimpact, Inc. is Northrop Grumman Aerospace System’s
2013 ‘Supplier of the Year’ Award recipient in the Production category. Our supplier of the year award
program is an outgrowth of the Northrop Grumman’s strategic sourcing initiative, an effort started during
the summer of 2003 to build stronger long-term relationships with our suppliers. Under this initiative,
suppliers are "graded" quarterly on parameters such as quality, on-time delivery, lean principles and
participation in affordability initiatives. While many suppliers qualify, this program honors the best of a
group of superior performers.

Electroimpact has gone “above and beyond” in assisting Northrop Grumman in delivering the highest
quality product to our customers. Your team has shown an unwavering commitment to affordability,
responsiveness, and innovation.excellence in delivering value to Northrop Grumman Aerospace Systems.

During 2013, Electroimpact meticulously worked with Northrop Grumman on the B-2 Robotic Drilling
System to achieve or exceed critical schedule milestones and ensure a safe and on time system arrival to
our St. Augustine facility to begin the transition to production. Electroimpact worked closely with NGAS
shipping/receiving, site security, and ESHM team members to ensure the installation work performed on
our site was compliant and safe. The Electroimpact team developed innovative solutions to achieve or
exceed all requirements. For example, Electroimpact developed a unique Hole Probe assembly that allows
for accurate in process countersink measurement in difficult areas, thus eliminating the need and
associated time for NGAS production and quality personnel to manually measure the locations after
drilling.  Electroimpact also revised the nose-piece design to allow the Hole Probe to be used for
temporary hardware/fasteners. This feature is now available on 100% of hole locations.

Electroimpact should be proud of this significant accomplishment. Please share our thanks and gratitude
with your team. We will be sending your Supplier of the Year award separately via Federal Express,
please confirm the best delivery address to help ensure safe arrival. We look forward to your continued
outstanding performance, as Northrop Grumman strives to do business with the “Best of the Best”.

Sincerely,

Lisa Kohl
Sector Vice President
Global Supply Chain



